
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

Thank you again to everyone 

who is following our rules and 

procedures so well. It really 

helps us to keep our Ozzie’s 

family as safe as possible For 

information, we’ve installed 

hands free soap dispensers in 

the children’s toilets and our 

classrooms and toilets have an 

additional clean every 

lunchtime. Our caretaking 

/cleaning team are doing a 

great job of keeping 

everywhere clean and sanitised.  

The weather has been a bit 

kinder to us this week and we’ve 

even seen the return of a few 

summer uniforms! The children 

are spending lots of time 

outside, not just at lunchtimes 

and playtimes but also during 

some lessons.  

MISSING COCKATIEL 

We had a visitor to school on 

Thursday - a grey and white 

cockatiel decided to come and 

play on KS2 playground! After 

we had fed and watered it we 

set about trying to find its owner. 

We were aware of the poster in 

Ashton about a missing bird but 

it is not the same bird. If you 

know of anyone who has lost a 

cockatiel, please ask them to 

contact school – there is a 

picture on our twitter account 

@saintoswalds 

 

 

 

FLU JABS 

We will be emailing everyone 

an online consent form for this 

year’s flu jabs. Please ensure 

you complete them as your 

child cannot have the jab if the 

consent form has not been 

received. It literally takes 2 

minutes to complete. 

EMAILS 

If you have not been receiving 

school emails please send us 

your updated contact details. 

In the event of someone in 

school testing positive for 

COVID we will contact 

parents/carers of pupils in that 

bubble/nest by text, email and 

by phone. If you want to add 

additional email addresses to 

your contacts, please send 

details to the school enquiries 

email address. We are unable 

to add extra contacts to the 

text messaging system. 

READING BOOKS 

Please remember to return 

your child’s reading book 

/diary on MONDAY every 

week.  

HOMEWORK 

Homework will recommence 

when the set-up of the Seesaw 

app across school is 

completed. We hope this will 

be in the next couple of weeks. 

In the meantime KS2 pupils can 

access TT Rockstars and KS1 

pupils can use Numbots. 

  
  

 

LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 18.9.20 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week. 

They all gave us a wave 

and had a clap on our 

Zoom Celebration 

Assembly this morning.   

 

Owlets – Megan H 

Eaglets – Freya A 

Sparrows – Ella H 

Robins – Harper B 

Wagtails – James H 

Blackbirds – Annie G 

Starlings – Anisa T 

Magpies – Eva E 

Seagulls – Keegan P 

Owls – Beth S 

Eagles – Amy W 

 

MASS TIME AT ST OSWALD’S 

CHURCH  IS 11 A.M. EVERY 

SUNDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


